
   

 
 
 
   

 

          
 

WEEK 6 WEEK 7 WEEK 8 WEEKLY 
Mon 12 
• Final Kinder 

Orientation 9-2pm 
• Art Enrichment - 5/6 

Tues 13 
• Art Enrichment - 5/6 

Fri 16 
• Assembly – Class 2/3 

Mon 19 
• Year 5 at RRHS 
Wed 21 
• Year 5 Interrelate 
Thurs 22 
• Year 5 Interrelate 
Fri 23 
• PaCE Gala Day @ Kadina 

High School  
 

Fri 30 
• Bright Sparks Science 

Day 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
• Piano Tuition 

Wednesday 
• Canteen 
• Student Banking 
• Instrument Tuition  
• Library 

Friday 
• Sport 
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Rugby League Skills 
A very successful and enjoyable Rugby 
League skills day, complete with free 
sausage sizzle, fruit and drinks was held at 
Clunes School on Friday.  The day, which 
involved all students from Years 3-6, was 
sponsored by Rugby League NSW and 
organised by Kadina High School.  Students 
from Kadina High School led the skills 
training at various activity stations and 
served the barbecue.  The day was very well 
organised and conducted. 
 
The second stage of the program involves a 
gala day at Kadina High School on Friday, 
23rd November.  Four teams will attend and 
compete against other primary schools.  
Years 3 and 4 will provide a boys’ team and 
a girls’ team for Aus Tag, Years 5 and 6 will 
provide a girls’ team for Aus Tag and boys 
from Years 5 and 6 will provide a boys’ team 
for a game of Rugby League.  All games will 
be strictly supervised and conducted in 
accordance with the policy on Safe Conduct 

of Sport and Physical Activities in Schools.  
Notes have been sent home to selected 
students.  
 
Rehearsals are underway for our end-of-year 
concert items.  Mrs McKay has spoken to 
classes about organising costumes and we 
would like you to help by putting together 
your child’s costume as soon as possible, as 
time is fast running out and we are trying to 
avoid a last minute panic.  As well, all 
children need to have automatic recall of 
their lines.  Unfortunately, most children 
have not reached this stage yet.  If your 
child has a part to learn, we would very 
much appreciate it if you could take your 
child through this/her lines each night until 
they know their part thoroughly. 
  
Margaret Porter 
Principal 
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Interrelate 
The program for Year 6 will be held at 
Tregeagle Public School on Monday 26th 
November and Wednesday 28th November. 
Unfortunately the Year 5 program could not be 
run as scheduled yesterday and will now be 
held on Wednesday 21st November and 
Thursday 22nd November at Clunes Public 
School.  
 
Music Tuition 
Accounts for Term 4 are now due.  Please 
submit payment prior to the end of November. 
 

Student assembly 
Our next assembly will be tomorrow, 16 
November at 2.15 pm in the school hall. The 2/3 
class will be performing an item for your 
enjoyment. All families are welcome to attend. 
This will be our last assembly of theschool year, 
as students are busy rehearsing for the end of 
year school concert. 
 

Combined Band  
Please see the great photos below of the band’s 
visit to Dreamworld.  A  fantastic day was had 
by all involved. 
 

Kinder Orientation 
We had our final Kinder Orientation day this 
week.  The program  has been a great success 
and new Kindergarten students and Mrs 
McKenzie are very much looking forward to 
starting together next year . 
 

Year 6 shirts 
We are still awaiting payment for a couple of 
the Year 6 shirts.  It would greatly assist if 
money could be sent in promptly.  

Important end of year dates  
Student Reports: Friday, 7th December 
School Concert: Wednesday, 12th December 
commencing with a P&C BBQ. Keep this date 
free for a great night out. 
Year 6 Dinner and School Disco:   Thursday 
13th December 
Year 6 Presentation Assembly:  Friday 14th 
December at 11.45 pm  
End of Year Activities and Year 6 Fun Day:  
Tuesday 18th December 
   

P & C News 
Toyworld and Toy Kingdom 
 
Please support both the above stores as they 
are valuable fundraising opportunities and an 
excellent way to buy any toys/gifts you may 
need for Christmas.  
Our next meeting is our last so please join us on 
Wednesday 5 December at 6pm sharp.  
Thank you  

P & C Team 
 

Preschool News 

Do you have a Child aged 3 or 4?         
Thinking about Preschool for 
2013? 
Clunes Community Preschool is having Open 
Days soon. Come by and see what preschool is 
all about this Friday 16th November from 9.30 
to 11.30.  
 If you would like more information about 
preschool, please have a look at our 
website www.clunespreschool.com.au, email us 
on clunespreschool@gmail.com, or give us a 
call on 66291551.

 
Kinder Orientation 

Issue 8 of Book Club was sent home this 
week.  Why not have a look through and get 
some ideas for Christmas presents.  Please 
return orders to school no later than 
Tuesday 27th November. 
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